Superhero

Of The Week!
Dear Parents or Guardians,

Your child has been selected to be our superhero of the week.  Every child in our class will have the opportunity to be this amazing superhero.  During this special superhero week, your child will be able to:

· Monday- Share the completed super hero poster (I will send the poster home on Monday and your child will have a week to complete it).
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Tuesday- Lead the class in reading a favorite poem from our poetry binder.

· Wednesday- Read a favorite picture book to the class.

· Thursday- get their bucket filled!

· Friday- Draw the names of the week’s wildcat heroes.

· All Week- in addition to the wonderful things listed, your child will be able to wear a cape all week long for classroom activities and sit on the classroom pillow.

Everything but the poster for Monday is optional for your child to choose to participate or not.

